
 
  City of Wentzville, Missouri 

                               Proprietary BMP 

 
Proprietary BMP ‐ Maintenance Requirements and Inspection 

Proprietary BMPs are used to treat the WQv through many different processes including filtration, 
hydrodynamic separation, settling, etc.  Proprietary BMP’s will be combined with a separate facility to 
provide flood control.   

Regular inspection and maintenance of stormwater facilities is necessary to ensure effective and proper 
operation.  It is the responsibility of the proper owner to maintain all stormwater facilities in accordance 
with the approved plans and the Stormwater Facility Maintenance Covenant.  Proprietary BMP’s are ever 
evolving and new products are continuously being developed.  As such, in lieu of providing general 
inspection and maintenance requirements, the specific manufacturer’s inspection and maintenance 
requirements for the Proprietary BMP shall be adhered to. 

Inspections shall be completed at least once per calendar year.  Submit a copy of the completed checklist 
and two photos to the City of Wentzville, Attn: Stormwater Coordinator, 1001 Schroeder Creek Blvd, 
Wentzville, MO 63385 or by fax 636-327-4892.  Documentation of the corrective action taken (date, 
by whom, what was done, etc.) must be provided for each item noted above. 


